
 

Please read below regarding the water/sewer bills residents recently received from NJAW.  

As you know, NJAW purchased the Township’s wastewater system in October of 2020.  As 

detailed in the attached letter from NJAW, which was mailed to every household last year, all 

sewer billing will now come from NJAW – these monthly charges replace the yearly bill you 

received in prior years from the Township.  The charges are calculated using the same rates as 

the Township used in 2018, and are based on actual water usage for the six (6) winter months 

preceding the billing year plus the service fee, just as they were when the Township owned the 

plant.  If you have questions about your bill, please call NJAW at  

1-800-272-1325 Monday through Friday from 7 am to 7 pm.  Or visit 

myaccount.amwater.com.  For more information, visit 

https://www.amwater.com/njaw/Customer-Service-Billing/long-hill-sewer.  
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